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Dear Councillor McCracken  
 
 
Re: Children, Young People and Learning Scrutiny Panel’s Review of Safeguarding Children and 
Young People 
 

Thank you both very much for involving Bracknell Forest LSCB in the review process; the LSCB has 
welcomed the opportunity to take part in this external scrutiny process. 
 
Bracknell Forest LSCB would like to endorse the thoroughness of the final report.  
 
We have discussed the report and have produced an implementation plan in response to your report, 
which is attached to this letter. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any further information from the LSCB. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Elaine Coleridge Smith 
Independent Chair, Bracknell Forest Local Safeguarding Children Board  

 
 

cc.  Cllr Dr Gareth Barnard, Executive Member for Children and Young People 
 Dr Janette Karklins, Director of Children, Young People & Learning 
 Penny Reuter, Chief Officer, Children’s Social Care 
 Richard Beaumont, Head of Performance and Scrutiny 
 


